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REPORT OF THE SECRETARIAT FOR MULTIDIMENSIONAL SECURITY RELATING TO THE PROCESS ADOPTED IN THE FIRST INFORMAL MEETING ABOUT THE IV MEETING OF THE TECHNICAL GROUP ON TRANSNATIONAL ORGANIZED CRIME

· In the First Informal Meeting about the Fourth Meeting of the Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime, which took place on December 14, 2012, it was decided that the delegations of the Member States that choose to, may present queries to the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security (SMS) concerning the possible establishment of an Inter-American Commission against Transnational Organized Crime within the framework of the OAS.

· At the same time, the Secretariat for Multidimensional Security committed to answering these consultations during the first week of January of the present year.

· Having concluded the first week of January, the Secretariat received communications from the distinguished delegations of Mexico and Chile, with concerns relating to the subject matter.

· The SMS elaborated informative documents that address the concerns expressed and are attached to the present Report. One of these documents engages the possible budgetary effects of the creation of the Commission mentioned above; and the other deals with the activities, legal framework and possible structure of this Commission.
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